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Wednesday 4th September  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing you with important information about your 
child's education, we are pleased to announce that Curriculum Information Meetings will be held 
over the coming weeks. These meetings present a valuable opportunity for you to gain insight 
into the learning journey that your child will undertake in the upcoming academic year. 

The meetings will cover details about the curriculum that we follow, as outlined in the 2014 
National Curriculum in England. You will have the chance to understand the specific topics that 
your child will be engaging with, giving you the necessary knowledge to support their academic 
progress at home effectively. 

Additionally, our dedicated teachers will provide insight into the classroom settings and the 
expectations that have been set for the year. Understanding these expectations will allow you to 
align your support efforts, ensuring that your child receives consistent reinforcement both at 
school and at home. 

Please take note of the following dates for the Curriculum Information Meetings: 

• Reception – Wednesday 2nd October 2:30pm 

• Year 1  - Thursday 12th September 9am 

• Year 2 – Wednesday 11th September 2:30pm 

• Year 3 – Friday 13th September 2:30pm 

• Year 4 – Wednesday 18th September 2:30pm 

• Year 5 – Wednesday 11th September 9:30am 

• Year 6 – Tuesday 10th September – 2:30pm 

We strongly encourage your attendance at these meetings as they play a crucial role in fostering 
strong communication between home and school, ultimately benefiting your child's educational 
journey. 

We will also be holding reading workshops on the following dates which again we strongly 
encourage you to attend so you can support your child on their journey to become readers.  

• Reception – Monday 16th September 2:30pm 

• KS1(Year 1&2) – Wednesday 25th September 2:30pm 

We look forward to welcoming you and working together to support your child's growth and 
development throughout the academic year ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs E Crabb 

Deputy Headteacher 
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